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November 20th, 2019 
 
 
Att.:  To whom it may concern 
 
 
RE: REFERENCE LETTER FOR KATAWA Construction Ltd. 
 
I am pleased to provide this letter of recommendation for Warren Johnson and Kathy Maloney-Johnson at KATAWA Construction 
Ltd. As the project architect, I have worked closely with Warren and Kathy while they were involved with Maloney Contractors 
Ltd. on Sk’Elep School of Excellence in Kamloops, the Skeetchestn Band School in Savona and the House of Honour in Merritt. 
Warren served as the site superintendent and Kathy as the administrative coordinator on all three projects. In addition to being a 
pleasure to work with, I found them to be a highly skilled team.  
 
Many of IA’s buildings exhibit a high degree of complexity, requiring a contractor with a comprehensive understanding of 
construction means and methods and the ability to think multiple steps ahead to ensure proper coordination and execution. 
Warren and Kathy exhibited all the qualities necessary to successfully complete these projects on time and on budget. All three 
projects resulted in superior buildings with a high level of craftsmanship.  
 
Warren and Kathy have demonstrated regimented construction leadership, thorough communication practices, and respect for 
budget and schedule. They press and support the consultant team to meet milestones and creative and thoughtful responses to 
the owner’s unique priorities.  
 
I would have no hesitation in recommending them for your building projects. Should you require any additional information, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience.  
 
Regards, 
 
IREDALE ARCHITECTURE 
 
 

 
 
Peter Hildebrand | Principal 
Architect AIBC, AAA, MRAIC, LEED AP 
                     
 


